Dear 8ir,

In view of the present eand fulngre serviee of the
avdve named five vessels, we have deelded to withdraw them
fpom yorr oslety's Classification, and we should e cbliged
1#f you would kindly arronge for the matter scecrdingly.

with thenke for your prompt attention in advence,
Yours faithfully,
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